
COASTAL QUILTER'S GUILD
General Meeting May 13, 998

The meeting was called to order at the Samarkand Community Center at 7:02 P.M. by Norah
McMeeking.

Show and Tell was the first order of business.

Membership Chairman Jan Inouye introduced 6 guests. 122 members were in attendance. This
month's 10th Anniversary drawing reported 32% of Guild members had quilted for more than 10
years, 40% finished for a deadline, 40% had quilt guilt and stored fabric in more than one room
of their house. The drawings were won respectively by Jane Harrah, Barbara Asp and Lorna
Morek.

Quilt Show report was given by Betty Kelley. She reviewed the information as in the
Newsletter.

Special Events Chair Wanda Livernois asked for volunteers for the July 4 event at Stowe House
to do some quilting and sell opportunity tickets.

Workshops chairperson Carol Meyer said space was available at the May workshop and the fee
will be $15. She announced sign ups were being taken for the Doyle workshop in June and also
the July workshop.

Community Quilts - 11 quilts made by the Sew What satellite group were shown. Crazy Ladies
sent us 6 bolts of fabric - presented by Maggie Godwin. Carol Barringer, chairperson.asked for
volunteers for the Bethel House workshop tomeff6W. Apr I\ I~.

Block of the Month - Karin Cooper conducted a drawing for the flower blocks. They were won
by Carol Barringer. A new touchy-feely quilt is planned for the show in October and will be
assembled by Nancy Horii.

Opportunity Quilt - Janet Berlin had the completed top with her and it will soon be ready for
quilting. A sign up sheet was available.

The program was presented by Julia Zgliniec

Meeting adjourned at 9:25 P. M.

Respectfully submitted,

;&~~
Betty Kelley


